CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE PHILIPPINES
- Nagoya

NOTICE OF AWARD

23 August 2020

Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Procurement
Committee (PC) of the Consulate General of the Philippines, Nagoya as contained
in its Resolution No. (JJC) 05 - 20, the Consulate General is awarding the
procurement of five (5) units of Brother Toner Cartridge TN-29J and fifteen (15)
reams of Copy Paper A4 in the total amount of FIFTY-TWO THOUSAND NINE
HUNDRED SEVENTY YEN (JPY52,970) or TWENTY-FIVE THOUSAND FOUR
HUNDRED FIFTY-FIVE PESOS (PhP25,455.00), including taxes and other
charges, subject to the Department of Foreign Affairs’ accounting and auditing rules
and regulations, and subject to the signing of the Contract.

Very truly yours,

YODABASHI Camera .o
Chome-16-1, Sakae, Naka-ku,
Nagoya-shi, Aichi 460-0008
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